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Provider Bulletin No 190 

AETNA BETTER HEALTH® OF MICHIGAN

TO: Providers 
FROM: Provider Experience Team  
DATE:  July 13, 2021  
SUBJECT: Post COVID Provider Survey  

As we begin to transition back to our pre-COVID servicing model we would like to get some 
feedback from the Provider Community regarding readiness to receive our Provider 
Representatives.  Please take a few moments to answer the questions in this brief survey. 
Your Participation is greatly appreciated. 

Please access  the updated survey here -Post-COVID Provider Survey  

https://forms.office.com/r/tjezdSEg6k

	AETNA BETTER HEALTH OF MICHIGAN
	Post COVID Provider Survey



